
 

 

 

February 9, 2023 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Council of Chancellors 
Council of Senior Student Affairs Officers 
Student Life Directors/Coordinators 
UH Student Caucus 

FROM: Farrah-Marie Gomes 
Associate Vice President for Student Affairs 

SUBJECT: Consultation on Proposed Changes to EP 6.208 Mandatory Student Fees 

Executive Policy 6.208 relating to mandatory student fees is currently under review by 
administration. After engaging in substantive informal consultation, the proposed policy changes 
are hereby being submitted for formal consultation. Please consult with your constituents 
and governing bodies and provide any comments using the online form by March 10, 
2023. 

Justification for Policy Changes 

Board of Regents policy RP 6.203 establishes Board-approved fees, including mandatory 
student fees. Mandatory student fees are assessed of all students, in amounts set in 
accordance with Board policies, and as set forth in a fees schedule attached to EP 6.208. 
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